

Sherman Lavigna

KIWANIS CLUB of BATTLE CREEK

Young Children - Priority One

Stouffer's Hotel 50 Capital Avenue, S.W. Noon Wednesday President: James Talbot Secretary: Jerry Harmon

Trustees
Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation

30 September 1992

The Battle Creek Kiwanis Club takes great pride in presenting SHERMAN J. "SHERM" LAVIGNA the Kiwanis of Michigan Foundation's Distinguished Kiwanian Award. We are honoring Sherm for his leadership, many achievements and contributions while being a member of our Club and Kiwanis International.

Sherm was welcomed into our Club in April of 1970 and was sponsored by Past-President Orvis Berry. He has been a member for 22 years with 18 years of perfect attendance. He has served the Club as Board Member, Vice-President, President-Elect, President, Secretary, Club Bulletin Editor, two years as President of the Memorial Park Cemetery Board, and on many service committees. Sherm has also served as Division 12's Lt. Governor. He has represented our Club at numerous District and International Conventions.

Sherm was married to his sweetheart Arlene on July 2, 1937 and they were blessed with two daughters, Carol and Nancy. Sherm is an avid golfer, gin rummy player, Civil War historian, and is very active in his Church.

Sherm has been recognized by Kiwanis International and the Michigan District as a Distinguished President in 77/78, Distinguished Lt. Governor in 82/83, and Distinguished Secretary for six years. He also has placed 1st in the Michigan District's Club Bulletin Contest all three years that his bulletin has been entered, the most recent being 91/92.

Sherm has been honored by our Club with Life Membership in Kiwanis International in 1983, and the Kiwanis Fellow Award in 1992.

JAMES TALBOT

1992/1993 PRESIDENT

JERRY HARMON

1992/1993 SECRETARY